[bookmark: _Hlk143608380]CITY OF PEARLAND, TEXAS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 BUDGET 

The City Council of the City of Pearland, Texas will conduct a Public Hearing on the proposed fiscal year 2023-2024 budget on September 11, 2023. The Public Hearing will be conducted at 6:30 PM in the City Council Chambers located at 3519 Liberty Drive, Pearland, TX 77581. 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's budget by $5,674,044 and 7.9%, and of that amount, $1,100,408 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

At said hearing all interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject.



